Marathi Beginner Summary for 11/22

Dear Parents,

On November 15, we did attendance and we started out with a review twice of all the
letters we had learned so far. This time the kids seemed to do a lot better. We then
learned one new letter Ra.

I would like the parents to use the Thanksgiving break to brush up on letters we have
done so far. There is no class on November 29th. Homework for December 6th is for 1st
year students to write Ra 5 times and second year students to write the barakhadi.

Regards,
Ani and Swapna



